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Weekly News – Friday 10th January 2020  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday. 
It’s great to see the children again, excited and ready to 
learn. 

This week in Maths, we have been focusing on the seven 
times table and how we can use our multiplication facts 
to work out other facts. In English, we started reading 
Secrets of a Sun King and the children wrote in the role of 
Professor Hanawati, predicting what he needed to say to 
his old friend Ezra. 

We have immersed ourselves in our new history topic, The 
Ancient Egyptians, by researching the geography of the 
country and making canopic jars from clay. 

Please could you remember to hand in your consent 
forms for our upcoming trip to Tate Britain. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

Please complete Mathletics. Please also continue practising times 
tables. The children need to know all tables up to 12 x 12. 

All children should have received their spellings to learn for Spring 
Term. If they do not have a copy, ask the class teacher. 

Reading – polite reminder. Please could parents and carers sign 
Reading Records to confirm that you have checked what your child 
is reading and that you have heard them read at least once. Thanks 

 

Date Reminders 
Week Commencing 20th 
January 

Arts Week 

Tuesday 28th January 

Tate Britain 

Announcements 
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